
To: Honored Chairs Sen. Needleman and Rep. Arconti and Distinguished 
Members of the Energy and Technology Committee 

 

From: Jon and Susan Olson, 109 Hopmeadow St, Weatogue, CT 06089 
 

Our family invested in solar roof panels in 2009 and they have met 90% of 

our electricity needs 

summer and winter diminishing peak demand on the grid. We support 

expanding the solar residential investment 
program (RSIP) for others to benefit and to continue solar net-metering at 

least until 2022  supporting 

residents as well as local solar installers. 
 

We do not support investment in expansion of fossil fuel 

infrastructure!  Rather invest in battery storage 

of expanded renewables.  In ten - or 30 - years we will be living with the 

decisions we are making now. 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 
 

Sincerely, 
Susan and Jon Olson 

Weatogue, CT 06089 
 


